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Forest Schools 

On Thursday, Year 3 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children wear suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 

bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 
for this session. 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Freya    Class 1:  Violet   Class 2:  Luke 

Class 3:  Oliver    Class 4: Jesse     Class 5: Grace    

Class 6:  Benji   Class 7: Astor     Class 8: Noah    

Class 9: Hugo D     Class 10:  Lincoln     Class 11: Amelia     

Class 12: Charlie      Class 13: Alice     Class 14: Sophie D  

Whole School Award: Jacob in Class 7 

Well done to them all! 

Class 8 Swimming 

Class 8 will start their swimming lessons next Tuesday  1st    
October. A letter was sent out with further information. 

Reading Leads 

Please see our separate Reading Newsletter for information 
about this year’s Reading Leads. 

Year 6 SATs and Residential Meeting 

There will be a meeting on Tuesday 15th October at 5.30pm to 
discuss SATs and the Year 6 Residential. Further details to follow. 

School Council 

Our school council elections took place on Friday last week. We 
were incredibly pleased that so many children were keen to 
take on this role in school and were amazed by the fantastic 
speeches they had prepared to share with their class. A huge 

thank you and well done to everyone who put themselves   
forward for the role!  

Following the class elections, we are very pleased to introduce 

you to our school council for 2024/25. 

Reception:  Zara and Reema 

Year 1: River H and Alfie   Year 2:  Lyla and Isla 

Year 3: Vesper and Violet    Year 4: George and Sophia 

 Year 5:  Hattie and Carmen   Year 6: Isabelle and Ella 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to the seeing the positive impact of their                                   

decision-making and projects across school this year! 

 

Friends of Wynyard Primary 

Wreath Making Classes 

There are only limited places available at each of our 
Wreath Making Classes. If you'd like to book on either of 

the following dates, please email us at  

Friendsofwynyardprimary3@outlook.com 

Friday 22nd November 6.30pm - 8.30pm 

Saturday 23rd November 2pm - 4pm 

We've attached our poster if you'd like any  

more information. 

Christmas Fair  

We are delighted to share further details on this year's 
Christmas Fair, this will be held in our school hall on    

Friday 29th November from 3.15pm - 5.15pm. 

If you are interested in supporting us in some way, or 
even donating a prize for our Christmas Raffle, then 

please email us at Friendsofwynyardprima-

Nursery Charges 
Nursery Lunch Club and additional sessions charges will be   
added to ParentPay this week. If you have any queries then 

please speak  to a member of the School Office. 
Cross Country 

A selection of Year 4, 5 and 6 children have qualified for a Cross 
Country competition at Norton Sports Complex on Wednesday. 
Please could children bring a carrier bag and some spare shoes, 

as we expect it to be very muddy.  

We wish them good luck for the competition! 

Year 6 Football Afterschool Club 

Unfortunately, due to staffing, Year 6 Football Club will not take 
place on the 1st or 8th October. We apologise for any            

inconvenience caused. Tea Club is available until 6pm  for those 
who need it. 
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